
Information is sufficient for the discharge of condition 12 (details of flood lighting and external 
lighting) as the proposed development is not near any residential properties. 

  
Sufficient information has now also been supplied for the discharge of condition 7 (site 
investigation). 

  
Kind regards, 
  
Karl Riahi 
Environmental Health Officer 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council  
Telephone: 01707 357459  
E-mail: k.riahi@welhat.gov.uk  
www.welhat.gov.uk  
@WelHatCouncil All Things Welwyn Hatfield 
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